
 
 
 
 
 
 
      July 14, 2004 
 
 
Peter O’Dell 
Acting Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
26th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Funding for Stakeholder Participation in Regulatory Policy Initiatives 
 
The Power Workers’ Union appreciates the opportunity to provide comment on the 
Board’s criteria for determining eligibility of funding for stakeholder participation in 
Board policy processes. 
 
Attached please find the PWU’s comments.  We hope the Board will consider our 
comments and that its criteria will include the PWU as a party that is eligible to apply for 
funding in future Board processes.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don MacKinnon 
President 
 

Att. 
 
 


